CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

RENEWAL: PUBLIC SAFETY SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City Council for the City of Swartz Creek will
hold a public hearing during the regular city council meeting on the 18th day of
December, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the city council chambers, 8083 Civic Drive,
Swartz Creek, Michigan 48473.

The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public comment on the
proposed RENEWAL of a public safety special assessment district which will
consist of all parcels located within the City of Swartz Creek. This assessment
currently funds approximately fifty percent of fire service, fire equipment, and
police service expenses.

The special assessment district proposal consists of a renewal of the existing
district, levy, and duration. The special assessment roll is available for public
examination at the office of the city clerk at 8083 Civic Drive, Swartz Creek, MI
48473 during all regular business hours.

Comment may be made by mail, if received by the City at the above address no
later than 4:30 p.m. on the date of the public hearing.

Persons with a disability who have need for a special accommodation to
participate in the public hearing shall contact the city clerk regarding such
accommodation at least 72 hours before trﬁublic hearing.

DATEIQ?WW /5 2023 M Q/M

Connie Olggf
City Clerk

Public Safety Special Assessment District
Public Hearing Notice No. 2




